

Savannah Postal Credit Union P 0 Box 13807 Savannah, GA 31416-0807 (912) 691-2087 FAX (912) 351-9120 www.savannahpostalcu.com

SEPTEMBER 2023



Board of Directors:

David Usher

Nichole Williams

Judith Rogers

Freda Henderson

Evelyn F. Brown

Shelby Pearson



AUTOMATED TELLER

SUZI'S number is

(912) 234-9565

Special Hours of Operation:

Monday, Tuesday 9-4 Wednesday 9-2

Thursday 9-4

Friday 9-4 Lobby

Drive Thru 5 p.m.





Our office will be closed on the following dates:

*Monday-October 9th

*Friday-November 10th

*Thursday-November 23rd

*Friday-November 24th

Friday Dec. 22 SPCU will close at 12:00p.m.

*Monday December 25th

Friday Dec. 29 SPCU will close at 12:00 p.m.

*Monday January 1st



Most of us have been touched by Breast Cancer in one way or another. We may have had a sister, mother, daughter, grandmother, a friend or you may have personally been diagnosed with Breast Cancer yourself. October is Breast Cancer Awareness month and Savannah Postal Credit Union would like all of our members who have been affected by this disease, to know that we support you.



Bring the children by Savannah Postal Credit Union to Trick or Treat with us on Tuesday Oct. 31st from 2 to 4pm.
Everyone is welcome to dress up but please remember No Scary Mask or TOY GUNS allowed inside the Credit Union.



Vital Stats

AUGUST 2023

Assets \$ 26,281,210.92

• Members 2169

• Net Worth 12.14%

Your Credit Union Staff:

Nichole Williams, CEO

Freda Henderson

Teresa Cameron

Kaye Kinnebrew

Robin Walden-Bell

Joy Harris

Part Time:

Carolyn Pryor



Need to consolidate some high interest loans? Let Savannah Postal Credit Union help. Contact one of our loan officers for details.





Savannah Postal Credit Union P O Box 13807 Savannah, GA 31416-0807 (912) 691-2087 FAX (912) 351-9120



© Can Stock Photo - csp15435515

Requirements for nominations from the membership for the three directors terms to expire at the Annual Meeting, Saturday, February 10, 2024 are as follows:

EXCERPT FROM BYLAW ARTICLE 4.3

Nominees from the membership, for a position on the Board of Directors, shall be submitted to the nominating committee in writing, with the signatures of twenty-five (25) members in good standing, prior to December 1, 2023. SPCU nominating committee can then present the full slate of nominees to the membership at least thirty (30) days prior to the annual meeting. The nominees shall provide their qualifications, a biographical history, and a statement with their nomination giving the reason they would like to serve.

These nominations should be addressed as follows:

SPCU Nominating Committee Savannah Postal Credit Union P O Box 13807

Savannah, GA 31416-0807

The Board of Directors terms to expire are currently held by Evelyn Brown and Freda Henderson

Romance Scams

SPCU has had several of our members encounter online scams that created vulnerability as well as financial loss.

Here is a list of Warning Signs:

Your new romantic interest sends you a picture that looks more like a model than an ordinary snapshot.

The person quickly wants to leave the dating website and communicate through email.

He or she lavishes you with attention and promises to meet you in person but always seems to come up with an excuse.

Please take it slowly if it doesn't feel right it probably isn't. Be wary of flirtatious and overly complimentary emails. Cut off contact immediately if you begin to suspect that the individual may be a swindler.

Most importantly: Do not send them any money!



FAMILY-FRIENDLY

Your immediate family members are eligible to join SPCU. Spouse, children, grandchildren, sisters, brothers etc. If they are good enough for you, then they are good enough for us.



Christians juy warms the heart

*** Nearman, Maynard, Vallez, CPAs, P.A. will be performing a random verification of our members accounts. This process is an important audit procedure. This requires timely communication. If you receive a letter, please verify the accuracy of the account information and return the letter as soon as possible. They may verify any and/or all of your account information including but not limited to your credit card information. Due to the date sensitive information, receiving the requested items is critical. SPCU appreciates your prompt attention to this verification. ***

May you enjoy a warm holiday with your family and friends.

Happy Thanksgiving

SPCU IS TAKING APPLICATIONS NOW FOR OUR CHRISTMAS LOAN.